I

Sent:
To: LDF
Subject: Fwd: South Warrington Plan Review

Dear WBC local plan consultation

I have recently attended a planning review meeting at Broomfields school and whilst at this meeting was
advised by a Representative from the department to register my email address in order to ensure that I am
fully informed regarding plans for development in the area.

My 2 main areas of interest are Grappenhall and Higher Walton, I am residing at_
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I am most concerned regarding the possibility of new houses been built in the areas above primarily because
the infrastructure cannot cope today let alone with 1000's of new homes, we are severely constrained by the
small roads and canals, access to these areas is difficult enough. So it is with this interest and objection in
mind that I would like to ensure I am fully informed to any proposed developments

Please can you add me to the email list as suggested by your colleague.

Kindest Regards





